
Remington Arms Co. 
Product Service 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 
Attn: J. Kast 

Dear Mr. Kast, 

March 27, 1995 

Enclosed please find, a trigger assembly which I removed from my 
Model 700 BDL. The problem with this trigger is that when I moved 
the safety to the fire position, the gun would occasionally fire 
The first time this happened, I thought I had errored and 
accidently pull the trigger when I released the safety. However, 
I was later able to duplicate the problem again without having my 
finger near the trigger. 

I began to adjust the trigger to insure proper sear engagement, 
however, I then decided the resolution of this problem would best 
be left to Remington Arms. 

Please repair or replace this trigger. 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at: 

Home - , ~(810) 627-9297 
Office - (810) 795-9709 

Please send the new or repaired trigger assembly to: 

Sincerely, 

Mitch Urbanski 

mpu394 

Transpak Inc. 
6515 Cobb Drive 
Sterling Hts., MI 48312 
Attn: Mitch Urbanski 

PS06311 


